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Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
 
 

Information about the last week of school 
Monday, June 22: regular school day for those attending 
Tuesday, June 23: Essential Worker students who have been regularly attending 
Wednesday, June 24: Grade 7 Leaving ceremonies (9am, 11am and possibly 1pm – weather depending) 
Thursday, June 25: Last day, no regular school – report card pick up and good-bye to teachers only 
Friday, June 26: Administration day for teachers 
 
Counselling Newsletter for this week: Counselling Newsletter 
 
Loaned out devices: 
If you borrowed a laptop or iPad from the school to use during this time, we are asking that you begin to 
return them.  We need all devices returned by Tuesday, June 23rd.   You can return it any time between 
now and next Tuesday from 8am to 3pm.  When you come to return the device, please ring the bell on the 
table at the front entrance and someone will come and get it from you.     

 
The Case of the Missing Library Books 

Search your basement!! Look under your Pokemon cards!  Look in the toilet!  In the litter box!  Check 
your desk drawers!  Ask your Grandma and Grandpa! 

From Mrs. Bate:   We have done so well recovering many of our missing books.  Great job, Clayton 
Cougars!  We are still missing the following numbers of books:
 
Div 13 - 8 books 
Div 12 - 9 books 
Div 11 - 1 books 
Div 10 - 5 books 

Div 9 – 15 books 
Div 8 - 9 books 
Div 7 - 2 books 
Div 6 - 6 books 

Div 5 - 5 books 
Div 4 - 7 books 
Div 3 - 6 books 
Div 1 – 1 books  

 
 

Year-end Report Cards: 
 

Students will be invited to come in on Thursday, June 25th (our last day) to say good-bye 
to their teachers and pick up their report cards.  Teachers will be available from 9am – 
noon and 1pm - 2:30pm on the playground area for students to come and say good-bye 
and pick up their reports.  All reports not picked up will be mailed. 
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At this time, we still have 31 student belongings bags that still have not yet been picked up.  We will have 
these available at report card pick up time and any that are not picked up will be taken apart and items 
that can be will be donated.   
 
 

The big question:  What will school look like in September? 
 
The short answer is we don’t know and most likely won’t know for sure until August. 
 
 The two likely possibilities for September will be either: 

a) A full return to school as normal – Students attending five days a week and most business as usual 
with the possible exception of gatherings such as assemblies and community events 
 

b) A blended model much like we have right now -  Grades K to 5 students will attend two days a 
week and Grades 6 & 7 students will attend one day a week.  Online learning will continue for all.  
The difference for September, however, is that attendance will no longer be voluntary.  All students 
will attend face to face instruction for the time they are allotted depending on their grade.  Students 
of essential workers and those with special considerations (designations or severe learning needs) 
will be eligible to attend 5 days per week with Wednesdays continuing to be a daycare day.    

 
The district takes its direction from the Ministries of Education and Health.  After receiving those 
directions, Surrey School District makes its plans with consultation from many different groups.  As we 
need to see where the state of things is before making decisions, August is most likely the soonest we 
would hear anything.  As soon as I get the information, I will be forwarding it to our community.  Jordan 
Tinney, our Superintendent, will continue to put out video messages with information as well.  Please 
make sure you are signed up for emails and look at the website often over the summer.    The school link 
app is also a great way to keep in the loop as any alerts the district or school sends out, automatically 
comes to you via that app.   
 
Regardless of the model, your children will continue to receive the best education we can provide.  Our 
teachers have done an amazing job with the very sudden pivot to online learning!  You have all done a 
great job communicating with us and your teachers and working hard to teach and support your children.   
As we have discovered, our community can do whatever we put our minds to! 
 
 


